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SE TRANSMITE PRIN E-MAIL

MINISTERUL AFACERILOR INTERNE
INSTITUTIA PREFECTULUI
JUDETUL BRASOV

Subject: Letter of Recommendation — DT-TT Festival 2025

Dear Organizing Committee,

Institutia Prefectului Judetul Brasov (Brasov County Prefect’s Institution) is pleased to express
our strong interest in attending and supporting the Technological Transfer Festival, "Digital
Transformation of manufacturing and products, based on Technology Transfer (DT-TT)", to be held in
Brasov in 2025. We recognize the critical importance of digital transformation in shaping the future of
manufacturing and product development. The DT-TT Festival presents a valuable opportunity to engage
with leading experts, explore cutting-edge technologies, and foster collaborations that will drive
innovation and growth in our industry.

Institutia Prefectului Judetul Brasov is committed to staying at the forefront of technological
advancements. We believe that active participation in the DT-TT Festival will enable us to promote our
county, the Brasov academic community and business environment and to gain valuable insights into
the latest trends and best practices in digital transformation.

We fully support the initiative of the Center of Valorization and Transfer of Competencies and
Transilvania University of Brasov in organizin g this impactful event. We are confident that the DT-TT
Festival will serve as a catalyst for accelerating digital transformation in the region and beyond.

We look forward to the opportunity to participate in this exciting festival and contribute to its
success.

Sincerely,

PREFECT

Mihai Citilin VASIH

Brasov, Bd. Eroilor nr. 5, tel. 0268-419.277, 0268-476.022, fax 0268-475.105
http://bv.prefectura.mai.gov.ro, e-mail ipbv@mai.gov.ro



